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Lync ConstrucƟon met with Tammy AydeloƩe on May 11th for a PreapplicaƟon meeƟng 
regarding our Stagecoach Development. We discussed our plan to move forward with 
submiƫng our applicaƟon for the 116 lots in the R 15 zone. Tammy will follow up with her own 
notes. We are submiƫng as much informaƟon as we can in hopes of being on the June agenda. 


